
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

JANESVILLE UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

464-555 MAIN STREET 

P. O. Box 280 

JANESVILLE, CA  96114 

(530) 253-3551 or 253-3660 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Board will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING at a regular meeting scheduled for  

November 14, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. at Janesville School in the Library.  The Public 

Disclosure will be reviewed at this time and the public is invited to comment and ask 

questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

Date of Posting:  November 3, 2023 

             4:00 p.m. 


